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No Limits


The Database for Young People with Additional Needs throughout Suffolk


What is NO LIMITS?


A Database, Website & DVD.


County Councils are required by law to keep an up-to-date list of disabled children living in their areas. In Suffolk, Health, Education and Social Care have organised a way of collecting information about children who have special needs called No Limits.


Records are held on computer at Social Care Central Office. You can register your child on No Limits by filling in an Enrolment Form. The only information stored on the database will be the information you give us on the form.


Why should you enrol your child on No Limits?


So that Social Care and other organisations such as Health, Education and Housing have accurate information in order to plan their services. No Limits gives information about children with disabilities and this helps these organisations to plan more effectively. Every family registered on the No Limits database receives No Limits News and is given information on areas such as helpful local & national organisations, leisure activities & housing/specialist equipment.








What happens to the information on the Enrolment Form?


Information is kept confidential to staff from Social Care, Health and Education.�Staff from other organisations who are involved in planning services may ask for information but only general information will be supplied to them. For example, if organisations want to know how many families receive respite care, they will be given the information as numbers, type of respite care and geographical area. No individuals or families will be identified.


Checking the information on No Limits


Once enrolled, you will receive a computer printout of the details disclosed on the enrolment form. To request information, please contact:�No Limits Co-ordinator, 


37-43 Fore Street


Ipswich


IP4 1JL


Tel: 01473 341878


All the information held on No Limits is checked with you every year to keep it accurate and up-to-date.








Can all young people with a disability be enrolled on No Limits?


Only children and young people up to the age of 19 whose disability has a serious effect on their everyday lives may be enrolled on the database. This includes young people with:


Permanent Physical Disabilities 


Learning Difficulties 


Sensory & Communication Impairments 


Behaviour Problems 


Any other disabling conditions which need treatment over a    long period of time 


Generally you should consider enrolling your child (ren) if they:


Need more personal attention (and for a great deal more time) than other children of a similar age and/or


Need someone to watch over them to stop them from hurting themselves or others (a lot more than other children of a similar age) and/or


Receive or is entitled to Disability Living Allowance (DLA) and/or


Need more help with getting around than other children of a similar age








What do you receive when you register?


A Service Finder


Newsletter 4 times a year


Updates on what is happening in Suffolk and beyond





You can also submit items to be included in the newsletter








